
Meeting with D¥R Personnel 

January 31, 1969 

Present: Mr. Heimerl, Mr. Helfter, Mrs. Davis, Mr. Ford, Mr. Berg, Mr. Errickson 

At the meeting on January 31, 1969 the following items were discussed. Recognising 
my own bias X submit, them to the other members of the group. X feel that this 
was one of the most productive meetings in which X have ever participated, The 
benefits to the residents of Faribault State Hospital will be extensive. 

1. Faribault will hire a 
Counselor on a cooperative basis. Don 

is acceptable to Faribault State Hospital and will be interviewed by 
Tom Helfter to determine DVR suitability. In any ease a counselor will 
be recruited. 

2. The suitability of Project 40 was discussed. It was determined that 
Mr. Heimerl would discuss the project with Tom Flannagan to arrive at 
a realistic cost figure. It was the consensus of the group that the 
workshop extension from Austin was desirable. Mr. Flanagan and Mr. Heimerl 
will work out the mechanics. 

3. At the next DVR Cabinet meeting the amount of money to be funded Faribault 
State Hospital for a CVRP in 69-70 will be discussed. Once this amount of 
money is determined then complementary planning will begin, CVRP and 
Workshop extension,to develop vocational services at Faribault State Hospital. 

Recorder 
Eric Errickson 
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Mr. Ardo Wrobel 


